
From: Tavarez, Ike
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Mike Burton (mburton@blm.gov)
Cc: Robert McNeill; Robert Grubbs; Reich, Ryan; Perez, Henry; Michelle Mullins (MMullins@concho.com)
Subject: COG Operating - Jenkins B Federal #1 - Remediation Notification
Date: Tuesday, January 21, 2014 1:21:26 PM

Jenkins B Federal #1 (Well Site)
Section 20, T17S, R30E, Unit E
Eddy County, New Mexico
32.82288  104.001168
 
Gentlemen,
 
Tetra Tech will be onsite tomorrow (1-22-14) to start the proposed remediation on the above
 referenced site.    We may be spotting lines in the morning and excavating the impacted soil in the
 afternoon.  The remediation will be performed according to the submitted work plan.  Tetra Tech
 will also notify you during each phase of the remediation project or any schedule changes
 or delays on the project.   Let me know if you need additional information, thanks
 
 
 
Ike Tavarez, PG | Senior Project Manager
Main: 432.682.4559 | Fax: 432.682.3946 | Cell: 432.425.3878
Ike.Tavarez@tetratech.com
Tetra Tech | Complex World, Clear Solutions™
4000 North Big Spring, Suite 401 | Midland, TX 79705 | www.tetratech.com
 
PLEASE NOTE:  This message, including any attachments, may include privileged, confidential and/or inside information. Any
 distribution or use of this communication by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are
 not the intended recipient, please notify the sender by replying to this message and then delete it from your system.
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